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What is Class Charts?

• Class Charts is a school management software system for teachers, students
and parents

• It is currently used in over 1000 secondary schools nationally and has been
highly recommended by many outstanding schools

• It allows staff, students and parents/carers to keep in touch, communicate
better, track student behaviour, manage homework and acknowledge rewards

Why introduce Class Charts?

• Class Charts improves efficiency and consistency - Planners are 
under/poorly used by many teachers/students/parents in terms quality of 
recording homework

• Class Charts improves home/school communication - parents will know 
what students are rewarded for, can be notified of any detentions and will 
have detailed descriptions of homework

• Class Charts supports learning - Smart seating plan functionality for 
teachers

• Class Charts saves money/the environment - savings in terms of cost and 
the environment (no planners/planner sheets)

• Class Charts works - Feedback indicates high levels of student, staff and 
parental satisfaction



How do you use Class Charts?

• There are two main ways that both parents and students can use Class Charts.

– Easiest and most convenient way is an App on either Android or Apple
phones

– The second method is to login through www.classcharts.com

• All reward & behaviour points, homework and some attendance

How will Class Charts present Rewards & Consequences?

http://www.classcharts.com/


Class Charts student profile graph

Class Charts detentions
Detentions will be on the Class Charts. They will show in 3 ways:

• Today’s detentions, Future detentions & Previous detentions

It’s really easy to check where detentions are and what date they are on!



When does Class Charts go live?

• Class Charts will go live after autumn half-term: w/b Monday 31st

October

• Parents/Carers Awareness - Parents’ Information Evenings: w/c 
Monday 12th September 

• Staff training Class Charts: w/c 10th October
• Launch for all students in form and assembly: w/b 17th October 
• Letter to parents/carers regarding roll out and logins/help guides

on website: w/b 17th October 
• Guidance uploaded onto School website: Autumn term

Countdown to Class Charts

CLASS CHARTS NOT AVAILABLE UNTIL 
AFTER AUTUMN HALF-TERM


